
Dear families, 

We have some exciting news to bring to you. AK-tivities Multi Activity Sports 
Camps are delighted to announce we will be the new Wrap Around Care 
provider at Hemingford Grey Primary School starting September 2023. We are 
thrilled about our new partnership with the school and we are looking forward 
meeting parents and children soon. We look forward to providing your children 
with our camp experiences on a daily basis.

We will be updating our website and be ready to start taking bookings for the 
next academic year starting in September. We are aiming to release our 
bookings before the May half term holidays.

In the meantime, if you would like to find out more about us and our 
holiday camps this summer , please visit our

website: https://www.ak-tivities.com/.

If you have any immediate questions, please email us at
aktivities.ltd@gmail.com.

Please note we will be creating new separate email address for our wrap 
around care which we will share with you in due course.

We look forward to meeting you soon as we begin our new adventure at 
Hemingford.

Best wishes,

Ash Matthews

Managing Director of UK Operations
AK-tivities
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